
25th February 2025 
 
Deputy Pa Daly, 
Dáil Éireann,  
Dublin 2 
 
PQ ref 1942/25 
“To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE child and adolescent psychiatrists employed at 
CAMHS mental health intellectual disability services within CHO4 in the years of 2023, 2024 and to 
date in 2025, in tabular form.” 
 
Dear Deputy Daly, 

The Health Service Executive have been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted for the Minister for Health for a response. I have examined the 
matter and the following outlines the position. 

CORK 

2023 2024 2025 

January to April 2023: WTE 0.4 
 
May 2023:  WTE 1.0 
Configuration of CAMHS-ID team, 
commenced May 2023 
 

WTE 1.0 

 

WTE 1.0 

 

KERRY 

2023 2024 2025 

WTE 0.1 WTE 0.3 
 

WTE 0.3 
 
WTE 1.0 CAMHS ID Registrar 
post approved from National 
HSE. Steps for local recruitment 
to be progressed locally.  

 

I trust the above clarifies the queries raised. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further 
queries. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Deborah Harrington 
A/Head of Service 
Mental Health Services 
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 

Oifig na Seirbhísí Sláinte Meabhrach  

Cúram Sláinte Pobail Corcaigh & Ciarraí 
  

Teach Caha, Párc Ghnó & Teicneolaíochta, 
Bóthar na Modh Feirme, Corcaigh, T12 XHT4 

 

Office of Mental Health Service 
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare  
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T12 XHT4 
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